
Sir,-

We have received a letter from Mr.R.H.Abre

dated the 15th ultimo in which he states in connection

with a proposed fessement on the rond to the old ferry

on the mainland that you would forward letter numbers

and dates of letters, also rasolutions and copies of deed.

eto., relating to this road. We have not yet received

these documents from you.

Your obedient servant,

F. W. Leé

Duty and Secretary.

T.A. McCallum Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Walpole Island, Ont.
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